
VINEYARD   
SMILES

The Vineyard Smiles Dental Clinic will be at the Edgartown School on
 October 7th and October 8th. 

If you have not yet signed up to see the dentist at school and would
like to, you can do so on the link below. You need to sign up EVERY
year.

If your child already sees a dentist or has seen another dentist
within the last 6 months, please do not sign up for this program. 

Please visit their site to register your child:

https://mvhealthcareaccess.org/dental_services/childrens-dental-
clinics-schedule-and-registration/

*please note: this program uses your insurance, but you make be billed
for what your insurance does not cover
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